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Elections, we should be moving to strengthen our elections against fraud not weaken. The
deceased should be automatically stricken from our records. We need poll watchers from both
parties. Secure our elections by mandating voter ID and keeping it under the county clerks
offices. The only way we can stay free is to protect our voting rights, it's system, and securing
the results. Do your job for the sake of Colorado.  Sincerely  concerned, Heather Brown


